
DEPARTMENT OF CIVIL ENGINEERING 
ISLAMIC UNIVERSITY OF SCIENCE & TECHNOLOGY 

It is hereby notified for the information of all concerned that the classwork for B.Tech Civil 
Engineering (Lateral Entry), Batch-2025 shall commence from Monday, 15th September 
2025, with the beginning of the 3rd Semester. 

All students admitted under the said programme are directed to report to the Department of 
Civil Engineering, 2st Floor, New Civil-Mechanical Block, for information on venue of 
classrooms and Time-Table. 

NOTICE 

Students are advised to ensure their regular and punctual attendance from the date of 
commencement. Non-compliance shall invite action as per the University Regulations. 

Er. M Aijaz Ahmad 
Head of the Department 

No: IUST/DOCE/SN/25/ 369 
Dated: 11-09-2025 

Department of Civil Engineering, Islamic University of Science & Technology, Awantipora-192122 

E-mail: hod.civil@islamicuniversity.edu.in 
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